
        

 

 

        
April 2023  

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

 

Town Election: 

 

The polls will be open for the Annual Town Election on April 4th from 7:00 am until 8:00 pm at your 

normal polling locations 

Pr. 1 & 6- Senior Center, 60 North Bow Street 

Pr. 2 & 3- Italian American Veterans Hall, 4 Hayward Field 

Pr. 4, 5, 7, 8- Milford Portuguese Club, 119 Prospect Heights. 

 

Sample ballots are available on the Town Website. Sample Ballots | Milford MA 

 

Citizens for Milford will conduct Candidate Forums, please see their website. 

https://www.facebook.com/CitizensforMilford 

Milford TV will also hold their own Candidate forums, please see their website. Milford TV. 

 

Unofficial results will be posted Election night (after 8:00 pm) and winning candidates will be 

notified by mail after the election. This includes all Elected positions and Town Meeting Member 

seats.   

 

 

 

Dog Licenses: 

Dog licenses are issued at the Town Clerk’s Office. Our 2023 licensing period runs from April 1st - June 

30th each year.   

 

If you have a new puppy/dog, please register the puppy/dog after it receives its rabies vaccination (you 

will need to provide our office a copy of the rabies certificate).  Copies of spay/neutering certificates will 

also be required for all new puppies/dogs if applicable.  Those pet owners who are renewing their dog 

licenses from the previous year will only need to present us a spay/neutering certificate if the surgery for 

spay/neutering was done after you have registered your dog in 2023.   

 

We will also need a new/valid rabies certificate if a previous one has expired. The cost of our dog licenses 

is $6.00 per Spay/Neutered Dogs and $25.00 per Female/Male Intact Dogs. 
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The Board of Health is offering a Rabies Clinic at the Milford Highway Barn on April 8th.  

Dogs 1:30pm-2:30pm   and   2:30pm – 3:00pm for Cats 

The cost is $20.00 per Dog/Cat 

The Town Clerk’s Office will be on hand for licensing at the same time. 

 


